
August 7, 2001

Hossein Hashemzadeh
Federal Communications Commission
Low Power TV Branch
Washington, D.C.

Attention:

This letter is to state that we, Word Of God Fellowship, Inc., will accept interference to
our application (BNPTTL-20000831CJQ for Ch. 23 in Blairsville, GA) at present and
reduced levels by Robert Naismith’s application (BNPTTL-20000822AAD for Ch. 38
in Blairsville, GA).

Sincerely,

Marcus D. Lamb
President/CEO
Word Of God Fellowship, Inc.
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